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AUTUMN 2 

WELCOME BACK! 

Autumn 2 in Year 5/6 

Welcome back to school, everyone!  We hope you 
have had a lovely half term.  As usual,  the children 
have come back to school eager and ready to learn 
after the half term break. Autumn 2 is always a 
wonderful, but busy time in school.  Children are 
starting to practise Christmas songs in singing and 
staff are finalising dates for a range of different 
festive activities for the everyone to enjoy.   

Reading at Home 

Most children continue to be to 
expected to read at least 5 times 
per week at home and to record 
this in their reading record. This 
could be each week night, or     
include the weekends. Children 
can read to  themselves or to an adult.   

Reading is so important , not just for reading but 
for all our learning, and each class teacher has 
their own individual system to celebrate and reward 
our regular readers.  

Our learning this half term 

Here is what the children will be learning in their 
afternoon lessons this half term. 

The children will continue to study 
World War II in History.   

In Science, children will learn about 
healthy bodies 

Children will be studying food 
technology based on rationing in DT. 

RE lessons will allow learners to      
investigate the moral code in belief systems. 

In our Music lessons, we are studying 
Jazz from different periods. 

Gymnastics is the topic for PE lessons. 

In Computing, learners will be improving 
their knowledge of online safety. 

PSHE lessons will focus on      
valuing difference and the uniqueness of 
you! 

Children will continue to learn French. 

OUR KS2 SCHOOL DAY 

Arrival: 8.40am - 8.50am  

End of day: 3:10pm  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to ask one of us on the gate or telephone 

school and we will get back to you when we can. 

PE KIT  

Children are expected to bring 
their PE kit (red shorts, white t-
shirt &  trainers) for every session.  
PE days are as follows: 

Mrs Bould: Tuesday and Thursday 

Miss Glindon: Monday and Thursday 

Mr Asquith: Tuesday and Thursday 

Values and Behaviour 

It is very important that we 
follow the Viewley Values. 
Everything we do is based 
around these to help our 
children to always be the 
best that we can be.  

This includes wearing the 
correct uniform and shoes, 
saying ‘please’ and ‘thank 
you’ and  being kind to     
everyone.  

Please promote these at 
home too! 

 

Attendance 

Attendance is always a priority and our whole school 
target is 96%.  How did your class do last half term? 

Y5/6A—94.84% 

Y5/6B—95.18% 

Y5/6G—96.05% 


